
iept. 26, 1979

Mrs. Wallace C. Boyce
2108 Hercules Drive
Colorado Springs, Co. 80906
Dear Mrs. Boyce:

Laura has asked me to write and thank you for the 
prints you sent her. I am enclosing a check for 
6.00, based on the ,85 per print price you listed 
on your postcard of July 8. Please let me know 
if the prints were more expensive.
Laura would also like to know if she could get 
six copies of the shot with the hood. Please let 
me know what would be most convenient for you; 
for Laura to order directly from Meisel, or through 
you. Thank you so much for your efforts and I 
apologize for the delay in this reply. Laura has 
been inundated with mail and unable to answer it 
all, so I am sorting through it.

Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


